
 

 

 

 

4th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope that you have all had a wonderful summer and that your child is looking forward to the school year ahead. 

As this new academic year begins, it is important to set the correct learning climate from the very start and to ensure 
that all stakeholders are clear on our values and expectations here at Lynch Hill. With this in mind, we have emailed 
out the school handbooks to all parents and carers. Please spend some time reading these through so that you, too, 
are clear about how our school operates and hopefully, any questions you may have will be answered. If you do not 
have access to email, we have printed copies of these handbooks that can be collected from the school office.  

We want your child to succeed and we believe that children give of their best if they want to come to school and if 
they are fully supported by their families.  For this reason, we always want to work in partnership with you to ensure 
that your child receives the best education we can offer.  

As a school, we encourage our pupils to take responsibility for themselves, their work and for their attitude towards 
others.  We teach them to respect the school, other people and their property, and that they must learn to be 
responsible for their actions. In accordance with this, we would ask that you and your child sign the home/school 
agreement attached to this letter, along with our permission form regarding responsible internet use. Please return 
these as soon as possible. We also ask that you read the school’s privacy notice carefully, which has also been e-
mailed to you. 

From time to time, in order to enhance our curriculum and the learning opportunities that the children experience, 
we may want to take the pupils off-site. Risk assessments are always completed for such outings however, 
occasionally, we might simply want to walk to the local shops or to Bluebell woods. Rather than sending out a 
permission request each time, we would ask that you simply sign the attached slip, giving permission for us to take 
your child out on learning walks within a 2 mile radius of the school.  

I look forward to meeting many of you during this school year and working in partnership with you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs L Tomlinson 
Acting Headteacher 


